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At Large Director 

Jeanne Elliott’s passion is to help people grow and 
improve their position both in and out of their 
workplace as they honor the contributions others 
bring to the workspace.  

She is employed as the Director of Culture and 
Compliance at Christy Industrial Holdings, the 
management company for the Christy family of 

companies. Her work involves driving culture through Christy programs and 
communication and on the compliance side through work on contracts, regulatory 
compliance, HR employment issues, and transactional work. In this role, she works 
with attorneys from numerous law firms and participates in their selection for hire. 
She reports to and works closely with the CFO, CEO, and corporate management for 
the Christy companies. She has an ongoing role as secretary for the Corporate 
Advisory Board. Her work duties vary greatly but include HR legal and employee 
issues, import/export, regulatory compliance, and less typical paralegal duties such 
as leadership training and conferences.  

She has an AA in legal studies and a BA in communication with a minor in 
philosophy. In 2013, Jeanne received her Certified Paralegal (CP) from NALA, 
followed by her ACP a few years later. In the St. Louis area, she served on the St. 
Louis Community College Advisory Committee for the Legal Program and on the 
Board of the St. Louis Paralegal Association from 2008-2016, holding various 
committee and board positions, including president and NALA Liaison. Jeanne then 
accepted a position on NALA’s Continuing Education Council (CEC) from 2016-2020, 
which was a natural outgrowth of her interest in providing quality continuing 
education to the paralegal community. She served on the committee and then filled 
the CEC chair role on the NALA Board of Directors for two years.  The CEC produces 
NALA’s magazine and selects topics and speakers for NALA conferences. This work 
has been a highlight of Jeanne’s career. She has additional board experience with 
the AME Consortium St. Louis Board and on the inaugural Women in Manufacturing 
Missouri Chapter.   


